
Submitter: Greg Roush 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources 

Measure: SB85 

I am totally opposed to this measure for many reasons, oregon livestock industry is 

very heavily regulated as it is and we continue to feel pressure from groups and 

people that have no experience or expertise and are putting forth lots of 

misinformation. Continued heavy handed regulations will drive food production out of 

state and we will have to import and increase carbon footprint to bring food from out 

of state. Need to use common sense before regulating livestock production out of 

existence in Oregon  


